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Minutes for the WCSA Formal Full-Body Meeting

Monday, October 29, 2012
Call to Order:

Anthony McGuire called to order the formal full-body meeting of the Wesleyan Council on Student affairs at 12:05 P.M. on Monday, October 29, 2012 in Room 312 of Corns.

Roll Call:

Excused: John Russell, Connor Latz, 
Absent: Addison Miller, Brad Ingles 
President’s Report:  Hope everyone enjoyed Homecoming Weekend

· Keep trying until success is achieved 

· Best of luck to the candidates for WCSA Exec positions 

· The election will take place next Friday 

· Class rep elections have been moved to a later date

· Tomorrow there will be an Archway meeting, email questions to Anthony, Carly or Sean 

· Early voting transportation occurs on Thursday and Friday @ 4:30

· Election night viewing party will be in the Benes rooms on Nov 6th
· Ted X will most likely be an initiative for next spring.

· There was a transcript article that contained untruthful comments about WCSA regarding funding of “Springfest” they will print an retraction 

· Winter is coming, eat lots of eggs and vitamin D

· You are all encouraged to vote early for the National Election! It’s easier 
Vice President’s Report:  
· Finalizing the Survey this week

· Alex Lothstein is member of the week
Secretary’s Report:  Our time together is precious but numbered, come to the meetings!
Residential Affairs Committee Report: 
· met with the director of Airmark last Thursday – focused on Slu and Fraternity cleanliness

· there will be some sort of tallying system where the housekeeper will have to check it off and sign it. A method to increase accountability 

· Realized that a housekeeper wasn’t keeping up with her responsibilities and that the slus haven’t been cleaned. They were vacuumed over break

· If a Slu needs cleaning supplies, the house moderator needs to speak with the RLC 
Academic Affairs Committee Report:  
· Ted X and Library hours are on the docket

· Extended hours are not cost efficient

· Lots of issues regarding a printer in Slocum 

· Ted X informational meeting being held this week 
Campus Relations Committee Report:  
· Early voting went well last week

· College democrats also coordinates early voting initiatives 

· Hoping to work on a Saturday run for early voting

· The Summit has been pushed back to the Nov 10th (tentative)

Student Conduct Committee Report: 
· Thanks to Julia Hatfield and Jillian Auxter for fielding questions at the alcohol policy forum

· The review team for updated Alcohol policy has completed the revisions. We should plan to vote on the revisions before the faculty vote in December 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Received 5 requests this week

· Tick or Treat Street – program run by residence halls and slus present each year (a WCSA initiative)

· Requested 700 dollars for candy and advertising

· YES:18 NO:0 Abstaining:6

· Hillel – event hosted @ Peele Chapel. Hosting a speaker. A professor of Judaic Studies from the University of Alabama 

· Requested 900 dollars in total. Splitting the cost between fund raising and St. Marks Church 

· Yes: 22 No: 0 Abstaining:2

· Horizons- OWU Community Cookbook in partnership with students from house of thought 

· Requested- expenses for materials to make the cookbook as well as making some dishes to taste. Total: $241 proceeds will be donated to Local Matters
· Yes: 24 No:0 Abstaining:0

· Pride- requesting funding for an event to show a documentary (An Anatomy of Hate) and discuss the film with the directory after the event

· Requested - $2,600 hosted Friday Nov 2nd  @ 7 

· Yes: 24 No:0 Abstaining: 0

· Rock Climbing Club – All inclusive trip to red river gorge to climb and camp for a day

· Requested $1700

· Yes: 23 No:0 Abstaining: 1
Advisor’s Report: 
· Congratulations to Tim and Carly for winning homecoming Prince and Queen!

· SHO successfully ran an alcohol event on the Hill. First one in a while

· Student Conduct has been outlined by Matt Swaim

· Look at the Thanksgiving break transportation information on the OWU website

· Wants to meet with Academic Affairs after this meeting

· Carly don’t forget to email Dean Goldsberry the Survey

· Bob Wood’s Report

· Recently completed the Parking Survey

· Opening up C lots all over campus 

· The Stuy parking lot will be entirely B parking minus a small C spot in the back

Choffie’s* SP? Has a 3 dollar coffee reward system for students who do great deeds 

Old Business: 
· Erika Kazi met with PS and B & G to discuss potential bike rack locations on campus

· She will create a request to put forth to Marshall and his crew 
New Business: 
Motion to End Debate: 

Announcements: 
· Spring Funding due Nov 8th
· Spencer is apologizing for the transcript on behalf of the article 

· Senior class tailgate was a good time 

· P&J Projects for this week

· Tuesday In Ham-Wil there will be a initiative asking people not to wear native American costumes 

· Bake Sale

· Fairy Queen opens this Friday. Go support your fellow bishops!
Motion to Adjourn (until time of next meeting)


